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Christina Shelton 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Thanks for the notice, Shirley. 

Best, 

Sean L. Dunn 
Chief of Police 
City of Williamsburg 
425 Armistead Avenue 
Williamsburg, VA 23185 
Office (757) 259-7201 

Sean Dunn 
Thursday, December 7, 2023 6:29 PM 
Shirley Vermillion 
Andrew Trivette;Larry Snyder;Michele DeWitt;Ashley Nichols;Casey Butler;Doug Pons 
RE: We will be canceling 2nd Sundays for December 10 due to an extremely wet & 
windy weather forecast but I have not let the Artist know yet. Just wanted to give you all 
a heads up . 

From: Shirley Vermillion <2ndsundayswb@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 4:22 PM 
To: Andrew Trivette <ATrivette@williamsburgva.gov>; Casey Butler <wcpb757@gmail.com>; Larry Snyder 
<LSnyder@williamsburgva.gov>; Michele DeWitt <MDeWitt@williamsburgva.gov>; Sean Dunn 
<sdunn@williamsburgva.gov>; Ashley Nichols <ANichols@williamsburgva.gov>; Doug Pons 
<DPons@williamsburgva.gov> 
Subject: We will be canceling 2nd Sundays for December 10 due to an extremely wet & windy weather forecast but I 
have not let the Artist know yet. Just wanted to give you all a heads up . 

I will be emailing the artists tonight or in the morning. I know you don't do a public announcement­
! am working on a letter with some professionals. 
Doug & 1 spent several hours on Tues(Doug called & Rabbi invited him over - stayed for 3 hours or so then we both 
went over after I got off work & stayed for another 2-3 hrs- they insisted on feeding us dinner) at Rabbi Mendy & 
Esther's house - they love 2nd Sundays & are devastated at how things went down. We'll see ... hoping the love can 
repopulate where hate ran rampant. 
Sincerely, 
Shirley Vermillion 
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